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[bookmark: _GoBack]Harvard University community in Moscow is evolving very fast, and I see a great opportunity to serve the community by helping Harvard alums to succeed in this fastchanging
world. In this vital role I plan to pursue initiatives in the following areas
1. Building strong relations with and Increasing Impact on Russian Business Community
a. To host meetings with members of the Government of Russia to initiate discussions on key challenges in economics and politics the Russian society is facing
at the moment;
b. To promote the Club as a key contact point on global business intelligence and recent trends in business, economics and society with Russian and
international mass media;
c. To encourage speaking opportunities for members of the Club at key industry events.
2. Strengthening Regional Harvard Alumni Community by providing distinct opportunities for learning, socializing and networking.
a. To collaborate with Harvard University Alumni Associations and HBS Clubs in London and NYC on global networking events, such as HBS Global Networking
Night, Entrepreneurship Contest, etc;
b. To organize a series of lectures by HBS professors visiting Moscow, to explore opportunities on joint events with Ivy League schools;
c. To host for-profit seminars and workshops which might be of interest for the Club members and their families.
3. Developing Diversity and Leadership in Russia
a. To celebrate ”50 years Women in HBS” by organizing dedicated event and discussion in collaboration with HBSWA;
b. To liaise with Career Development Centres of the top Russian Universities and to organize lectures / presentations of the Club’s volunteers to promote
successful business cases, to encourage young leaders in business and society, to create coaching and mentoring opportunities.
c. To set up regular upload of HBS content to the Club’s website available for all visitors.
All activities will be built on the principles of dynamism, engagement and evolution. Volunteers are highly encouraged and appreciated. I am sure that these activities will
provide significant opportunities for networking and utilization of talents for the benefits of the community.
